CHRIST OUR SAVIOUR PARISH
INVITES YOU TO A

SENMORY
FRIENDLY
MADS

December 16th, at 4:30pm
Avigil mass for the third Sunday of Advent

v

A sensory-friendly Mass is intended to welcome
persons with neurodiversity. People are
encouraged to come as they are, move around if
needed, wear noise cancelling headphones, and
bring any seating or soothing items necessary.

FOR MORE INFORMATION SEE OUR
WEBSITE: WWW.COSPG.COM



